
You're Invited to a Men's Spiritual Retreat 

Dear Fathers, 

We are excited to invite you to a transformative Men's Spiritual Retreat, designed to strengthen 

your faith and build connections with other fathers in our community. 

Date: April 14-16, 2024 

Location: Serenity Pines Retreat Center 

Join us for a weekend filled with inspiring talks, fellowship, and spiritual growth. This is a 

wonderful opportunity to step away from the busyness of life and focus on your spiritual journey. 

Registration Fee: $150 (includes lodging and meals) 

Please RSVP by April 1, 2024, to secure your spot. 

For more information, contact: 

John Smith 

Email: john.smith@example.com 

Phone: (555) 123-4567 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Blessings, 

The Retreat Organizing Committee 


